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Alton Athletic Association Meeting
March 8, 2017
Executive Board present:  Mike Holmes (President), John Giertz (Vice President), Terrah Green (Treasurer) Carlita Tolbert (Secretary) 
Mike called meeting to order. 
Student/Athletes of the Month – Mike welcomed Student/Athletes for March, 2017. Alderman introduced Savannah Fisher who plays softball along with all of her honors and achievements with her Mom and Grandmother present.  Savannah was presented with a plaque and thanked for her commitment to academics and sports. Steven Pattan, plays baseball was not present at the time. 

Treasurer Report – Terrah presented the Treasurer Report. There was a review of the financials and discussions. A motion was made to approve the Report; Mike seconded the motion. 
Minutes Report – Minutes were reviewed and discussed.  A motion was made by Terrah to approve the minutes from February and Mike seconded the motion. 

President & Vice Presidents Report – Mike had nothing to report.  Waited to discuss volunteering for AAA when discussing new business. 

Athletic Director’s Report –  AHS AD Jeff went over report as it was presented on projector.  

AD Alderman gave AMS AD Amy Cotton’s report as well; 

Coach’s Report - Coach Rickman, Girls Basketball discussed AAA member coming to initial meetings and sports banquets.

Fund Request – None for month of March; 

Old Business 
·  DistinXion – Basketball Camp Update was discussed.  There was a meeting a week ago about the details.  AHS will host the camp activities on June 8th – 10th for 2nd-8th grade students of Alton School District.  The times will be Thurs and Friday 6 – 8 pm and Saturday morning from 8-12pm; The camp will be $15 for 100 campers each and a T-shirt will be given.  Calvary Baptist Church is also involved they will be housing coaches for time that they are in Alton.  Alderman discussed $7500 is needed to commit to program and they have $1500 right now.  Volunteers are needed.  If you know anyone, churches, that may want to sponsor, please let Mr. Alderman know. 
· Bluff City Grill will host a $35 happy hour on 3/31/17 from 6:30pm – 10:30pm to help fund the Raise your Racquet Benefit.  

New Business – 2017-2018 AAA Officers – Nominations in April and Election will be at May’s Meeting

· Winter Sport Banquet is next week

· Mr. Cappel discussed the County School Facilities Sales Tax 

Committee Reports
Spirit wear – Jen reported if anyone wants spirit wear there is some left;  Let her know there are only a few items left. Concessions – nothing to report but in need help for concession events. 

Yard Signs – Cindy is waiting for Spring Rosters.  

Trivia –Cami Giertz gave report on a successful Trivia night.  
Golf – John Green discussed tournament.  Spencer T will do the food.  Logo it will handle T’s;  Alderman will get water and soda donated;  Social Media – Still need chair for this committee

Meeting adjourned 8:08p
The next AAA meeting will be Wednesday, April 12, 2017 at 7:00pm in the Alton High School Library.
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